We want to express our sincere

thanks to all the caring staff of the
Vernon Manor, Gundersen Health
System, and Vosseteig Funeral
Home. We also want to thank all
the friends, family and Pastor Chuck
Miller who visited our parents,
Audrey and Wesley Slack, during
the last 2 years of their life's journey.
Your support, hugs and prayers have
been greatly appreciated!

The families of Wesley and
Audrey Slack




